
Via E-MAIL 

November 28, 2016 

Logan Sears 
Mancal Energy Ltd. (Mancal) 

Infrastructure Application No. 1858958 

Statement of Concern No. 30356 

Dear Mr. Sears: 

On November 1, 2016, the Alberta Energy Regulator (AER), in accordance with section 
26(2)(b) of the Oil and Gas Conservation Act, provided Mancal with notice and the 
opportunity to comment on the AER’s intention to amend Licence F49096 with proposed 
conditions.  

The AER received Mancal’s response via email dated November 14, 2016, in which it 
did not raise concerns with the proposal and stating that “at the 07-15-35-22 W4M 
Wellsite Mancal will keep the existing Genset with sound attenuation onsite”. Based on 
Mancal’s response the AER will close the Application No. 1858958. A copy of the 
closure document is attached.  

The AER will proceed to amend the Facility Licence No. 49096 with the following 
condition; 
  “Mancal will utilize the existing Genset with sound attenuation equipment at their 
07-15-035-22 W4M site.  ” 

If you have any questions, please contact Judith Zatzek at 403-297-6932 or email 
Judith.zatzek@aer.ca . 

Sincerely,  

Rob Borth     
Director, Infrastructure Authorizations (Oil & Gas) 

Attachment: (1 closure document) 

cc:  Jeff Strem, Appropriate Dispute Resolution 

AER Red Deer Field Centre  

<original signed by>

 James Howard Wood SOC NO. 30356


